
2020 ALATEEN ROUNDUP 
 

REPORT for AWSC Meeting, Area 9 Florida North 
Altamonte Springs, FL 

Feb.1 - 2, 2020 
 

Planning is well underway for the ​2020 Alateen Roundup​ to be held in St Augustine on April 
25th, 8:30 am to 4:00 pm.  Event chair Carla I. reserved the venue shortly after Area approval 
for District 4 to host the event.  Carla co-chaired the Alateen Roundup at the same location  with 
Christina several years ago that some folks will remember.  She has been working with our 
District 4 Alateen Chair, Sallie G., and Area 9 Alateen Coordinator, Charon C. to develop the 
Roundup program which will be finalized soon, along with the Registration form.  Current plans 
include a “round robin” version of Alateen Jenga and a Scavenger Hunt similar to the one held 
at SoberStock last summer - - - and of course, food!  
 

Special exciting feature of this Alateen Roundup for “out-of-towners” ​- - - ​CAMPING ​is 
available and reasonably priced ($28 per night)!   Early reservations strongly encouraged -  SEE 
FLYER. 
More good news:​ There will be a minimal cost, no more than $15.  to attend in addition to the 
cost to enter the park ($8 - vehicle with up to 8 people, $4 for vehicle with one person)  
Milestones: 

● Venue reserved - Carla I. 
● Flyer design and printing - Sallie G. 
● Presentation at District 4 meeting, Jan 18 - Carla I. 

○ Fundraiser for Roundu​p - AMIAS FRESH event Feb. 22 (Palm Coast) 
○ Volunteers for the Roundup (so far):  

■ Grill-meister - Carla’s husband 
■ Scavenger Hunt - Sandra F., DR District 4 (AMIAS) 
■ Al-Anon meeting - Kelly S., GR Sunday night mtg, St Augustine 

 

Carla is searching for an ​Alateen speaker​ to share his or her story.   ​   ​ In addition she is 
looking for the​ following volunteers​ for the event: 

● On site registration 
● Hospitality (morning / afternoon snacks and drinks) 
● Set up and clean up 
● Jenga - co-sponsor  

 
Submitted to AWSC on January 22 by: 

Carla I. Roundup chair 
Sallie G. D4 Alateen chair 
Sandra F. DR - District 4 



 
 
 


